
NOTICE TO THE VOTERS OF THE TOWN OF HOLDERNESS

RESCHEDULED

All received absentee ballots for the November 3, 2020,
State General Election will be
partially pre-processed on 
Friday, October 30, 2020
at the Holderness Town Hall
(meeting room) and will begin at
1:00 p.m., in accordance with
HB 1266, Laws of 2020, 
Chapter 14.


   OPEN TO PUBLIC INSPECTION.

Posted:  10/26/2020
Ellen King
Holderness Town Clerk
